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Good evening,

I understand you are in receipt of the recent report drawn up by the Advisory Mission to
Stonehenge following their visit earlier this year.

Having read the report, I urge you to consider the advice and recommendations of the
report, and not to foolishly waste time and money further pursuing a contrary agenda.

I live in a UNESCO Global Geopark and am proud of the status inferred upon my region. I
also travel to London from the South West regularly and appreciate the entire area around
Stonehenge. I appreciate that something should be done, but not at any cost. I'd rather have
a queue than that ancient landscape torn up and eons of history lost forever.

Thank you for considering my message. With kind regards,

Vince Barnett





